
LEADERSHIP CORPUS CHRISTI Corpus Christi, Texas 78403
Box 640

March 26, 1980

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you for agreeing to speak at the April 8th Leadership Corpus Christi program
on "Current Issues". We will be meeting in the Crown Room North at the Sheraton
Marina Inn.

As you can see from the enclosed agenda, we would like you to speak at 7:00 p.m. for
15 minutes about the role of the Corpus Christi Army Depot and Naval Air Station in
Corpus Christi. A 10-minute question and answer session will follow your presentation.

We would like you to include the following information in your presentation if
possible.

1. How would the closing of the Corpus Christi Army Depot and the Corpus
Christi Naval Air Station affect the City of Corpus Christi?

2. What impact do the employees of NAS and CCAD have on our local economy?

You are invited to join us for all or any portion of the program, including dinner.
Just return the enclosed card by Friday, April 4, so we will know your plans. Also
enclosed is a brief biographical sketch we would like you to complete and return by
April 4.

To preserve the educational format, Leadership Corpus Christi sessions are closed to
the media and the public. Therefore, the only guests invited are speakers, advisory
committee members and individuals who are directly involved with the LCC program.

We look forward to hearing your remarks on Tuesday, April 8. If you have any ques-
tions, please call Mary Frazior, the LCC Coordinator, at 882-6161.

Sincerely,

4614 SUu.
Heather Kendrick
Program Co-chairman

Enclosures


